CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
NAGOYA, JAPAN
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NOTICE OF AWARD

30 May 2024

Sir:

Please be informed that, upon recommendation of the Procurement
Committee of the Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines in Nagoya, as
contained in Resolution No. (RBE) 05 — 24, dated 30 May 2024 , the Consulate is
awarding you, the contract for the procurement of services for the Repair and
Maintenance of the Official Vehicle of the Consulate — Toyota Alphard in the amount
of Twenty Six Thousand Three Hundred Thirty-Four Yen (JPY26,334 or
approximately PhP10,180.00) only, inclusive of taxes and other charges.

Very truly yours,

i/wulctmowa

ROY B. ECRAELA
Consul General
Head of Procuring Entity

Omori Vehicle Inspection ‘ .

Maintenance Center ?L ‘
129 Nakata Kyukaichiba Tanyou Town
Inchinomiya City, Aichi Prefecture



